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Penwortham Girls’ High School Receives Prestigious 
UNICEF UK Award 

 

 
 
The Rights Respecting School Award is granted to schools that show commitment to 
promoting and realising children’s rights and encouraging adults, children and young 
people to respect the rights of others in school. Silver is given to schools that make 
excellent progress towards embedding the principles of the UN Convention on the 
Rights of the Child into its ethos and curriculum. There are over 1200 schools across 
England, Scotland, Northern Ireland and Wales that have achieved Silver and over 
500 schools that have been awarded Gold.  Gold is the next step up and highest 
accolade granted by UNICEF UK. 
 
Sharon Hall, Deputy Headteacher said, “We are very proud to have gained the Silver 
Rights Respecting Schools Award which recognises the hard work the students, staff 
and the wider community have put into learning about the rights that our students 
enjoy. The RRSA has a positive impact on students and the school as a whole.  It has 
encouraged discussion, helping students to articulate their views and ensuring they 
learn about the experiences of children around the world.”  
 
The Award recognises achievement in putting the United Nations Convention on the 
Rights of the Child at the heart of a school’s planning, policies and practice. A Rights 
Respecting School is a community where children’s rights are learned, taught, 
practised, respected, protected and promoted.  
 

Mrs Hall, Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Important Dates: 
 

 

 

14th – 18th February 
Half Term Closure 

 
4th – 18th April  
Easter Closure 

 
Tues 19th April 

Students Return 
 

2nd May 
May Day Closure 

 
30th May – 3rd June 
Half Term Closure 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Penwortham Girls’ High School is to be awarded the 
Silver Rights Respecting School Award by UNICEF UK 
and is the first secondary school in Lancashire to 
achieve it.  
 
UNICEF is the world’s leading organisation working 
for children and their rights.  
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How Penwortham Girls’ High School put apprenticeships at the heart of their 
careers programme 

 
Trends in Careers Education Magazine, The Careers and Enterprise Company 
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Lunch Menu 
Week Commencing 10th January (Week 1) 
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Cardinal Newman College Open Event 
 

Saturday 5th February 
Registration for this event is now open! 
Time: 10am – 1pm 
For further details and to sign up, please visit their website 
https://www.cardinalnewman.ac.uk/newmancurriculum/college-open-events/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.cardinalnewman.ac.uk/newmancurriculum/college-open-events/
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Head’s Breakfast 
 
Erica C (Year 7), Atiyya B (Year 9), Adanna A (Year 9), Hannah S (Year 7), Lydia W (Year 8) 
Great work on Mr McVey’s Christmaths puzzle challenge. Well done! (Maths) 
 
Sumairaa B (Year 7) 
A wonderful presentation to the class on your Christmas event. Very impressive, independent work. (English) 
 
Faye G (Year 8) 
Excellent effort and consistently a delightful student in Art lessons. Particularly good emulation done 
independently using photography.  Well done! (Art & Design) 
 
Martha W (Year 9) and Tasha M (Year 8) 
For excellent leadership and commitment to their Buddy Away Form Community project. 
 

Head’s Commendations  
 
Rosie Y, Holly W, Aamina T, Megan L, Rebecca L, Nusaibah B, Emily B (Year 8) 
Outstanding homework on Charles the First. 
 
Jennah K (Year 9) 
Winner of the Year 9 Photography competition – 1st Place. 
 
Isabelle B (Year 9) 
Second place in the Year 9 Photography competition. 
 
Elena L (Year 9) 
Third place in the Year 9 Photography competition. 
 
Zainab V, Lucy S, Amy B (Year 10) 
Fatima Z P, Hannah B, Abi C, Mariyah M, Saga G, Maisie K (Year 9) 
Florence B, Carly W, Maisy E, Ruby T, Iyla K, Esme H (Year 8) 
Evelyn W, Grace A, Grace I, Sumairaa B, Grace S, Sophia A (Year 7) 
MFL Autumn Term Star.  Excellent and consistent work in French throughout the Autumn Term.  Well done! 
 
Marwwa A G and Jaspreet K (Year 11), Saffiyah B (Year 10) 
For coming second in the MFL Christmas Markets Quiz. 
 
Sian H, Joudy A, Katie B (Year 10) 
Coming first in the MFL Christmas Markets Quiz. 
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Sports, Clubs & Societies – Year 7 
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Sports, Clubs & Societies – Year 8 
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Sports, Clubs & Societies – Year 9 
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  Sports, Clubs & Societies – Year 10 
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Sports, Clubs & Societies – Year 11 
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Bravo Elyse F!     Bravo Sophie M!  Bravo Ruby R! 

 

  
 
             


